
Donna Worthington’s Online Retreats via Zoom:  

RUBLEV’S ICON | Gaze at this remarkable painting… an invitation to sit at the table of The 

Trinity. Sunday 9th August 2-5pm 

THE WILD MAN, THE RIVER & THE BEE | Journeying with Jesus to the river where he was 

baptised by wild man John the Baptist, (eater of wild bees’ honey), we explore the Christian 

symbolism of ‘the bee’, the ‘honey’ and ‘the hive’.  

Sat 15th August 2-5pm    OR   Mon 17th 9.30am-12.30pm. If you wish to attend, just choose the 

date that suits you and email me drworthington@live.co.uk  

Parish Prayer Group on Zoom: Takes place every Saturday at 1000. Code for this Saturday is 

882 174 7392 and the Password is Abc123 

 
Zoom Green Hut Tea and Coffee:  Feel free to join us on Zoom after Mass on Sunday from 

1100-1130, having made yourself a nice cuppa. See repeat news overleaf for details. To join 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/6786424346?pwd=dzhJRmFwVXJ5UjQ4Z092YXlndlNqdz09 

The Meeting ID: 678 642 4346 

Password: 7Ajkr7 

 

Help to get out and about: Community Transport is a door-to-door service available to 

Lancashire residents who find it difficult to access public transport. Fares are payable to the 

driver (currently £2 each way) and can provide access to local supermarkets and other 

destinations. Tel: 01772 537290 for info. 

 

Keeping in Touch: 

 Follow Twitter https://twitter.com/ssWulstanEdmund  

 Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/st.wulstansfleetwood /  

 Instagram: St Wulstan & St Edmund  

A Note from the Hospital Chaplain: If you have people there whom you would like the Catholic 

Chaplain to visit you can call him at St Kentigern’s on 01253 393439. The Hospital Chaplaincy 

Office number is 01253 953876 or you can email bfwhospitals@nhs.net. In urgent cases ring the 

switchboard 01253 300000 and ask for the on-call Catholic Chaplain. 

 

Our Centenary: As you know we will celebrate the 100th anniversary of St Wulstan’s 2025 so 

it would be good to start gathering memorabilia, photos, anecdotes, tales of characters, parish 

priests, events, history, which we can put towards a great celebration. If you have photos to 

share, please put your name on the back, and annotate any people you know in the photo. Please 

hand in at the presbytery. They will be returned to you after they have been scanned.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             Catholic Parish of St 
    Wulstan’s & St Edmund’s 

Parish Priest: Canon Alfred Hayes STB 
St Wulstan’s Presbytery, Poulton Road, 

Fleetwood FY7 7JY 
Tel: 01253 873609 

Mobile. 07724850837 
Email: wulstan1@sky.com 
Website: www.sswulstanandedmund-fleetwood.org.uk 
Twitter:   @ssWulstanEdmund 
Facebook: st.wulstansfleetwood 
Contact for St Edmund’s Church 
Glenda Kelly: 01253 773843 
 

 
 

17th Sunday of Year A   26/7/20              
 

Sunday 26th           People of the Parish 

     1000 (On Parish Website)                
Monday 27th           No Mass 

Tuesday 28th   1215 (W) Funeral Service for James Rankine (RIP) 

 1800 (W) John Sullivan (Anniversary)  

Wednesday 29th     St Martha 

0930 (W) Martin Roche (Anniversary) 

1330 (W) Funeral Service for Antoine Bamber (RIP)   

Thursday 30th       1800 (W) Dot and Harry Lister (Diamond Jubilee) 

 Friday 31st     St Ignatius of Loyola 

0930 (W) Thanksgiving for successful heart operation           

 Saturday 1st        St Alphonsus 

0900 (W) People of the Parish 

 Sunday 2nd   Teresa Campy and Fr Ed McCann (RIP) 

      1000 (On Parish Website) 

 
CONFESSIONS:     On request - providing social distancing is observed 

 
St Edmund’s church is closed until further notice. 

St Wulstan’s will be open from 30 minutes before the start of daily Mass; In addition     
St Wulstan’s is now open for personal prayer Tuesdays & Thursdays from 17.00 

 
 

Collection:  £579.50          Attendance (Website)     Weekdays Mass attendance 
          215 Households      121 (total)    
 

Thankyou. 

 

Please pray for: All the sick and housebound of our parish family and also those in 
care or in hospital 
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Anniversaries this Week:    Helen Shuttleworth, Eric O’Leary, Norah Clarkson, Winifred 
Faulkner, Maureen Johnson, Anthony Lydon, Eddie Clark, Bernard McNamara, Mary Abram. 
 
Baptism Anniversaries:  
Corby James Jenkinson 26th July 2015 
Ellis Stefan Bryan 26th July 2015 
Harley Jasper Jones 26th July 2015 
Lily Grace Clarke 28th July 2013 
 
Churches Together Prayer Calendar: This week we are praying for Mount Methodist Church 
and the people of Balmoral Terrace, Crookhall Close, Garland Grove, Lancaster Gate, Mount Road, 
Rossall Lane and Warrenhurst Road with the prayer: May the peace of Christ be in their 
hearts and in their homes.  

 

NEW NOTICES 
 

Bonus Ball:  Winner for 18th July was Claire Hewitson with No 30. 

 

Diocese of Lancaster Virtual Pilgrimage to Lourdes 2020:  can be accessed at 
https://www.facebook.com/LancastersLourdesPilgrimage.  Links will be posted on the pilgrimage 

website at www.lancasterlourdes.co.uk and on the Diocesan website. 

The programme is:-  

Friday 24th July. Welcome and Introduction (video) – Bishop Paul 18.00 

Saturday 25th July.  Opening Mass – Remembrance of deceased pilgrims 15.00 Bishop Paul. (Live 

stream from Lancaster Cathedral) Way of the Cross (video) 17.00 Philip Wrigley - Seminarian 

Sunday 26th July. Testimonies & Messages (video) - Pilgrimage Team/Pilgrims 15.00 Mass (Live 

stream from Grotto in Lourdes) 16.00  

Monday 27th July.  Grotto Mass 11.00 Fr Peter Sayer. (Live stream from St Thomas More 

Grotto) Rosary (Live stream from the Sanctuaries, Lourdes) 14.00  

Tuesday 28th July. Mass for the Sick 10.00 Fr Philip Connor. (Live stream from St Josephs, 

Lancaster) Holy Hour - 2020 Theme, ‘I am the Immaculate Conception’ 19:00 Fr John Paul Evans. 

(Live stream from Lancaster Cathedral)  

Wednesday 29th July.  Mass for Vocations 12.00 noon Fr John Moriarty. (Live stream from 

Castlerigg Manor). Youth (video) ‘Looking forward to Lourdes 2021’ 15.00 Jack Regan - Director 

of Youth. Procession & Rosary (video) 21.00 Please light a candle in your home during this event  

Thursday 30th July. Mass of Farewell 11.00 Bishop Paul. (Live stream from Lancaster Cathedral) 

Thank you & looking forward to Lourdes 2021 (video) 13.00 Linda Wisdom – Director of 

Operations 

Saturday 1st August.  We end our week with ‘Photo Memories of Lancaster Diocese in Lourdes 

(video) 1300. 

 
Fleetwood Town Community Trust's successful National Citizen Service courses:  are still 

running this summer. For further information go to https://bit.ly/FTCTkdg. Young people aged  

15-17 are asked to volunteer and support their local community. NCS is a unique government 

funded opportunity for young people to go out, gain some crucial life skills, be heard and make a 

difference. Due to COVID-19, this year the programme is a little different from usual but there 

will still be 2-week programmes available throughout August for your son or daughter to sign up 

to. To sign up please contact our NCS team at John.Hartley@FleetwoodTownFc.com 

 

Weekday Mass: As you’ll see from the figures, quite a lot of parishioners have managed to get 

to one of the daily Masses. However, one lady told me she was reluctant to book ahead because 

she sometimes suffers a migraine, and wouldn’t want to deprive someone else of a place if she 

had one and couldn’t come on the day she booked. Just to let you know that, in spite of the 

recommended number of 30, we have in fact had spare room at every Mass, because lots of 

people come in their same household groups, thereby freeing up places that would have been 

taken had they come alone. So, please, don’t feel that you can’t come. There will always be room. 

Please feel free to ring if you prefer. Maria ~ 07732278730 

 

Young SVP Vincentians’ Summer Challenge: which all young people are invited to engage in over 

the next 6 weeks, most notably our “Seeds of Hope” and our “Summer Reading” Challenges for 

older young adults. We hope these challenges will help keep our young people focused and 

engaged in charitable acts during the summer holidays as well as providing some spiritual 

enrichment for them too and raising some funds for our SVP Covid Emergency Response fund. 

Please kindly have a look at them. 

- Mini Vinnies: https://www.svp.org.uk/mini-vinnies  

- Youth SVP: https://www.svp.org.uk/youth-svp  

- B-Attitude: https://www.svp.org.uk/b-attitude. 

We are delighted that we were also able to launch our new Young Vincentians Instagram account 

this month which will become a very useful way of capturing more fully the voice of the young 

person. - Instagram www.instagram.com/svpyoungvincentians/ 

 

Postscript from Brian Wood:  Today, there is a great pressure on marriages. The example 

given by the famous does not help and some couples are tempted to pull the plug at the first 

difficulty. Skilled help is available; it just takes courage to seek it. Dear Jesus, give peace to all 

married couples and let them seek help, if needed, before it is too late. 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REPEAT NOTICES 

Volunteers for Faith in the Community:   Work on the Pantry has been going on in 

earnest throughout June, and all signs are that it will be ready for handover by the end of 

July. The Pantry will be open Mondays to Fridays from 1000-1500, and will be staffed by 

volunteers, under a manager. There are many different types of volunteer work involved, and 

people are free to choose what they would like to do, and what day or days they would like to 

volunteer. If you would like to volunteer, please pick up a Volunteer Application Form from 

the back of church, or ask Fr Alf to drop one through your letter box. As you can see by the 

proposed date for opening, there is a little note of urgency in the appeal, so I would be very 

grateful for a speedy response if you are able to help. Thank you.   

 

'Children's Challenge' This week’s challenge continues …..  

We are hoping to produce a booklet of children’s prayers and letters to God.  

Could you write a prayer or a letter to God and send it to wulstans@gail.com ?  

All letters and prayers will be published on the website and then compiled into a booklet.  

More details on our children’s page on the website.  

For more details and for pictures of our previous challenges, Please see our website. 
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